Temporary closure

Australian Government

PARSLEY BAY BOAT RAMP, BROOKLYN High Speed Rail Authority

Parsley Bay boat ramp will temporarily close to remove Temporary parking and access changes
geotechnical equipment and barges from the Hawkesbury River

between: Some street parking on George Street will be temporarily removed. Alternative parking

is available within the boat ramp carpark. Access will be maintained for public bathrooms,
e Tuesday 10 and Thursday 12 December Parsley Bay wharf and moorings.

* Tuesday 17 and Thursday 19 December Pedestrian foolpath closure
Work will be undertaken between 7am and 6pm, subject to

weather conditions. The pedestrian footpath around Flat Rock Point will be temporarily closed at Parsley Bay boat

ramp for the duration of this work. There will be no access between the car park and footpath.

Use alternate boat ramp at Deerubbun, Mooney Mooney. Traffic control will be in place for the safety of workers, road users and pedestrians.
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Thank you for your patience while we complete this work. For more information call the High Speed Rail Authority on 1800 958 562 or email info@hsra.gov.au



